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Condong Public School flood recovery 
The NSW Government is committed to rebuilding flood impacted schools in the Northern Rivers region, 
ensuring we build back better with more flood resilient schools for local students and local communities. 

As part of this commitment planning is underway to rebuild Condong Public School, after it was 
extensively damaged by floods in early 2022. 

Geo technical investigations 

As part of site investigations at Condong Public School, geotechnical testing is being undertaken in the 
school grounds during the week of Monday, 15 January 2024. 

The works will involve drilling and sampling from boreholes within the school site to provide information 
about the geotechnical properties of the riverbank at Condong Public School.  

A truck mounted drill rig will be used to make the boreholes, which is roughly as loud as a commercial 
lawnmower.   

Standard working hours are 7am to 4pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

Further information 

We will continue to keep neighbours notified about major work at Condong Public School site as we 
finalise planning for rebuilding the school. 

Upgrades about the project can be found on the Condong Public School flood recovery project page on 
the School Infrastructure NSW website. 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during 
business hours on 1300 482 651.  

In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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